Dear Student,

Your T4A tax receipt, for scholarships, awards, bursaries and honorariums received through King’s
University College in 2020, is now available online at; https://www.kingscollege.net/sfsPortal./ . Please
log in using your UWO user name and password and click on the ‘T4A Tax Forms’ link. If you are unable
to log in, or have difficulty accessing this form electronically, please email Student Financial Services at
studentfinance@kings.uwo.ca for assistance.

The tuition tax receipt, T2202A, for 2020 will be available electronically on your Student Centre
(http://student.uwo.ca) by February 28", 2021.

For further information on Tax Receipts, please visit the King’s website at;
http://www.kings.uwo.ca/current-students/money-matters/fees-and-responsibilities/tax-receipts/ .

For further information on tax filing for students, please visit the Canada Revenue Agency website at;
https://www.canada.ca/content/dam/cra-arc/formspubs/pub/p105/p105-01-21e.pdf

Regards,
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